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26 May 2021 
 
Mr Jim Betts 

Secretary 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment  

GPO Box 39  

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 
Attention : David Glasgow 

 
Dear Mr Betts, 

 
SECTION 4.55(1A) MODIFICATION APPLICATION - SSD-7942 MOD1 
POD B P5 CARPARK, HILL ROAD, SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK 
 
Thank you for providing Transport for NSW (TfNSW) an opportunity to comment on the 
submitted modification application for SSD-7942 an open water surf sports lagoon facility (‘surf 
park’) at Pod B P5 Carpark Hill Road, Sydney Olympic Park. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the application and advises that the proposed modification will have a 
negligible impact on the surrounding classified road network. As such, TfNSW has no objections 
regarding the application and has no further comments. 

 

For more information, please contact Vic Naidu, Land Use Planner, by email at 

development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 

Senior Land Use Planner 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
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